FACULTY SENATE

THE COLLEGE OF NEW JERSEY

January 27, 2005
    To:   President R. Barbara Gitenstein


 Vice-President of Development and Alumni Affairs 
From:  Faculty Senate
    Re:
 State and External Support


The Faculty Senate Working Group on State & External Support was charged to recommend ways in which faculty and administration could better work together in these areas.  The following recommendations were approved by the Senate as a whole at its January 26 meeting.  
· We urge the new Vice-President to increase faculty involvement in development.  We hope that the Vice-President will invite suggestions from faculty.  We also recommend that faculty be able to bring suggestions directly to the Vice-President.  We believe that a significant percentage of alumni identify as much or more with their department as with the College as a whole; thus, working with departments should be a high priority for the Office of Development and Alumni Affairs.  We urge the Vice-President to develop a structure that can build on the ideas of faculty and that can coordinate the interests of departments, schools, and the College.  
· Many faculty members are willing to lend their support to efforts to increase state aid to the College.  We recognize that any such efforts need to be carefully coordinated.  We encourage the President to consult with the President of the Faculty Senate at any time that faculty support might aid her in her ongoing work with the executive and legislative branches of New Jersey government.  
